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5th February, 2024 

Year 5 Boys Swimming 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s), 
 

           As ever, Year 5 will be taking part in swimming lessons.  
 
The sessions will start on Wednesday 21st February 2023 and continue until 17th 
July 2024. 
 
The children will be swimming at Eccleshill Swimming Pool and will travel there 
and back on a school hired bus. 
 
For this swimming session, your child will need to bring swimming trunks and a 
towel, they can also bring a swimming hat if they wish. 
 
A piece of fruit is an ideal snack before returning to school. 
 
If you would like to discuss these sessions further, please speak to Mr Cunliffe. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
  

B Cunliffe 
 

Mr B Cunliffe 
Year 3 Chestnut and PE Leader 

 
 


